
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello 
   I just want to take this opportunity to express my thoughts on the lighting project that 
Jacomb competed for St Ann’s Community. Over the last few years we have had many 
large projects on our campus. Thanks to the professionalism of Jacomb it was one of the 
smoothest we encountered. Bill Gauthier and his staff were a big part of why this project 
even happened. Although we needed to do some upgrading it can be difficult to decide 
which way to go. Jacomb spent many hours researching our facility to see what would work 
best for us. The original project called for the retrofitting and relamping of 1400 fixtures at 
the end it was over 1800 fixtures. Thanks to a lot of hard work by Bill and his staff we were 
able to get the project partially funded through a grant. This made it an easy project to get 
approval from the management. It has been a great system. We have recently added to the 
system and I hope to add more areas in the future. I would highly recommend Jacomb to 
anyone who is looking into any lighting projects in the future. It is a pleasure to deal with a 
company that delivers what they promise. 
 
Thank You 
Chuck Skellen 
Power Plant Manager 
St Ann’ Community 
Rochester, NY 14621 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


